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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate
a fatal crash involving a single vehicle Sunday afternoon on Johns Island.

Patrol deputies responded after 4:30 p.m. to River Road near Brownswood Road. The
Chevrolet pickup truck appears to have left the right side of the road and struck a tree. The
driver and sole occupant of the pickup died at the scene.

All lanes were closed as deputies investigated the crash. River Road was reopened after 6:30
p.m.

CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit is investigating the crash.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide any available information about the driver.


